Telephone 1600

Moberly, Missouri
JUNE 6, 1954

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Shickley, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler,

I am happy to say that your identification of this station
early on the morning of May 29, 1954 was correct., Normally we
are not on the air that late § or early) but we had just finished

a long Gardinal ballgame.

Yours truly,




